
                             Region Three Director Quarterly Report 

                  January- 2022- April-2022 

 

I was not able to be at the Board of Directors Meeting in January, so I am looking 
forward to the one for April. There has been a lot of activity here with the National 
Leadership and Educational Conference taking place in Greenville, the following 
has happened over the last month: 

• I have National Officers, Regional Officers, S. C. State Officers, N.C. State 
Officer, and several of the members, of my chapter, about the roll we will be 
taking at the National Conference. I have appointed a person to take care of 
anything that National needs (pick up supplies, pick up VIP’s, etc.) 

• Had a meeting with Michael Keating and members of our chapter about the 
article he will be writing for the VVA magazine talking about our chapter 
and what we do. We also learned that during the National Conference there 
will be an exhibition going on at the Upstate History Museum-Furman 
University in Town that will be at Vietnam-The Real War. Our chapter was 
asked to donate articles from Vietnam which will be displayed for this event. 

• I have asked all chapters in S. C. to obtain items from their area which will 
be placed into the bags that will be given out at registration. Also, my 
chapter will be helping to fill the bags for the VVA and the AVVA. 

• I attended the first chapter meeting for the new chapter in S. C. Chapter 
1145 in Aiken, they have around twelve members now. The members are all 
VVA, but I spoke with them about pushing for AVVA members to help 
them and work to make their chapter and more rounded chapter for the state. 

• Made sure that all chapters and states know that this is the month we have 
our elections and reminded them what paperwork I need for them to send to 
me as soon as the election process is complete. 

 

 

Hope Summers 

Region Three Director 


